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Character Strong Trait of the Month

Empathy
This month’s focus is Empathy. One way to think about Empathy is

“understanding and connecting with other people’s feelings.” Empathy is a
practice that can help us grow strong relationships. Empathy is 1 of 3 traits we
will focus on throughout the year that helps students Be Kind. Throughout the

school, students will be developing skills like perspective-taking, conflict
resolution, and leadership.

Upcoming Events

Friday, November 10th
Veteran’s Day - No School

Tuesday, November 21st
PTO Meeting - 5:15-6:15pm

November 23rd & 24th
Thanksgiving Break - No School

Tuesday, November 28th
Cafecito with Mr. Jorgenson

Food Resources

Robison Elementary is working
hard to ensure that all of our

students have the resources they
need to be happy and healthy.

Food resources are available for
you and your family! To learn more

or to request a food box, please
contact Catie Sanders, Community

Liaison, at 520-232-7800. 


